
Student Right to Know and Student Consumer 
Information 
According to regulations published by the Department of Education based on the Student Right-to-Know Act, the 
graduation/completion rates for first-time, full-time students who entered school and graduated/completed within 
150% of the normal time to complete the program, as published in the catalog must be made available to current 
and prospective students. You may obtain this information in the Admissions Office or in the Student Consumer 
Information section of the school's website. 
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